
Construction of a new bathroom and 
shower house has started at Lake Allie 
and will continue throughout the summer. 

This will change how things look and 
feel at the park this year:
• The north half of the park is mostly  
    off-limits.
• You can still use the fishing pier and  
    dock, but please stay behind the  
    caution tape near the shelter and  
    parking lot.
• The north entrance is closed and is for  
    construction crews only.
• The only entrance is now the south  
    entrance, and we ask that it's used  
    only by campground guests due to  
    limited space. 

We’ll keep you updated and share pictures  
as the project progresses. Thanks for your 
patience and cooperation! 

If you have questions, contact Jesse 
Diehn, Parks Manager, at 320-523-3747.

Lake Allie County Park:  
Construction Update

06.03.2025 Update


